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November 17, 2017 
 

AEA FRIDAY LEADERSHIP MESSAGE 

Executive Director’s Message 

Dear AEA Families: 
 
Next week is Fall Break and our schools will be closed November 20 through November 24. 
This is an opportunity for each of us to pause and give thanks for all the gifts we have in our 
lives.   
 
Also, after a rigorous and lengthy process of screening applicants for the position of Middle 
School Principal, we are excited to announce that we have selected applicant Andreas 
Trakas.  Andreas will start on November 27 and we welcome you to meet him at the December 
6 Pastries with the Principals which will be held at 8:30am in the Elementary MPR.  Andreas’ 
professional bio is listed in the link below.  
 
I wish you all a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday! 
 
Andreas Trakas Bio 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Sciarretta 
AEA Executive Director  
 
 

http://www.aeacs.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/11/Andreas-Trakas-Biography.pdf
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